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CIR Issues Strike Notice for Mount Sinai West and Mount Sinai
Morningside

The Committee of Interns and Residents (CIR) union, which represents
residents at Mount Sinai Morningside and Mount Sinai West, has notified Mount
Sinai leadership that they intend to strike at these facilities beginning at 7 am on
Tuesday, June 13 and concluding at 7 am on Sunday, June 18. The union is
legally required to provide 10 days’ notice of its intention to strike.

Mount Sinai continues to negotiate in good faith with the union in hopes of
averting a strike. On Wednesday, May 31, we offered CIR a salary package
equal to those the union has accepted at other New York City hospitals. Our
next negotiating session is scheduled for Tuesday, June 6.

While we still hope to reach an agreement with CIR without a strike, we are
making contingency plans to ensure continued excellent patient care at these
facilities.

We will provide updates throughout this process. Thank you for your
professionalism, dedication to excellent patient care, and commitment to a
positive and safe working environment.




